
East Wake High School 
Daily Announcements – February 21, 2019 

 
Registration of Classes for School Year 2019/2020​|Students, it is very important that you to be in 
school tomorrow, Thursday, February 21, 2019. You will receive information on registration of classes for 
next year from your 2nd period teacher. Take the registration form home to review class selections and 
pick them with your parent(s)/guardian(s) and be sure that you and your parent(s)/guardian(s) sign the 
form. Registration of classes for the 2019/2020 school year will begin on Tuesday and Wednesday, 
February 26 and 27 for freshmen; Monday and Tuesday, March 4 and 5 for sophomores, and starting on 
Monday, March 11 thru Thursday March 28, there will be individual conferences for juniors. The 
appointment date and time will be on the registration form. You must have your registration form with you 
when you come for your appointment. 
 
National FFA Week: “Just One”​|National FFA Week: "Just One" Today in celebration of FFA Week, 
our dress theme is "Dress Like Your Future Career". Anyone who has participated in today's attire, needs 
to see an FFA office, Mrs. Bracey or Ms. Harris by the end of third period today. The best dressed will be 
awarded a prize! Tomorrow's dress theme is "Blue/Gold Day". 
 
Career and College Promise Information Sessions​|CCP-The Career and College Promise Program has 
released dates for Information Sessions for the Spring and Summer and they are filling up quickly. Visit the 
Wake Tech-CCP page to learn more about the program. Students must first register for an information 
session before they can begin the application process. Again, spaces are limited for the information 
sessions, so register today. See Mrs. Coble or your counselor for more information. 
 
Buy a Yearbook​|ATTENTION!!!! This is the LAST week to GUARANTEE your copy of this year's 
yearbook. Order by Friday for the price of $70. See Ms. Anderson in room 159 or go to 
jostensyearbooks.com. Don't be left out!! 
 
Yearbook Applications​|Students who are interested in taking yearbook next year should come by Room 
159 or student services for an application. 
 
AP Exam Registration​|Students must register for AP Exams by Wednesday, February 27. The exams are 
free for any student enrolled in an AP course. If you have any questions, see your AP teacher or Ms. 
Pannell in Student Services. 
 
Wendell Falls Trail Cleanup​|Students, if you need volunteer hours and would like to help with the 
Wendell Falls Trail Clean Up on Saturday February 23rd from 9-12, please sign up on Mrs. Coble's door. 
 
Mudcats Are Hiring​|The Carolina Mudcats are currently hiring for part time help for the 2019 season. 
Interested students should visit ​https://www.milb.com/carolina-mudcats/team/employment​ for more 
information!! 

https://www.milb.com/carolina-mudcats/team/employment


ASVAB Spring Administration​|The ASVAB Spring Administration will be offered to students on April 
25th. It will be an online version this spring! Students may begin registering on March 1st in Mrs. Coble's 
office, the Media Center or Student Services. 
 


